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Regarding senate bill 210. Mail in ballots have worked well for Oregonians. Why 

would we change a system that gives everyone in oregon a fair opportunity to vote? 

This bill was put together by politicians who only want a small portion of the 

population to vote. I don't want to live in a state where only healthy, mobile people, 

who don't have to be at work or home with young children, can vote. This bill is anti 

democratic. We should encourage more participation in our government,  and this bill 

does just the opposite  


